
 

 
 
 
 
 

NEWS BULLETIN 

Bob Ingram Retires; Niko Mikolike Joins Kidron  
As Mid Atlantic District Sales Manager 

 

Washington, NC, January 29, 2018 – Bob Ingram, Kidron District Sales Manager, 

retired from Kidron on December 31, 2017 after many successful years of dedicated 

service.  Ingram began his career with Kidron in 1989. “We are very grateful for Bob’s 

years of service, and his tireless efforts to serve our customers.  He has represented 

our company in the most professional manner. Our team will miss the day to day 

interaction with Bob”, said John Sommer, Jr., Kidron’s Vice President of Sales. 

Ingram and his wife Eleanor plan to spend their days enjoying other interests and 

spending more time with their grandchildren and great grandchildren. 

VT Hackney, Inc. has hired Niko Mikolike as Mid Atlantic District Sales Manager 

responsible for the Kidron refrigerated truck body and trailer product lines in Eastern 

Pennsylvania, Delaware, Maryland, North Carolina, Western New Jersey and 

Virginia. Niko has an experienced sales and marketing background specializing in 

leasing over the past 7 years. 

 

Born and raised in Connecticut, Niko currently resides in Philadelphia, PA where he 

enjoys golf and basketball in his spare time.  Sommer stated, “We are thrilled to have 

Niko join our sales team. His experience and background in the industry and with our 

products allows him to hit the ground running.  We look forward to him building upon 

the many customer relationships Bob established.” 
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